From: Margaret Lynd [mailto:lynd1@humanities.osu.edu] 
Sent: Friday, October 03, 2008 1:16 PM
To: nfukumori@ameritech.net; Sophia Lee
Subject: FW: CS 241: request for concurrence (urgent)
Dear Naomi,

I have just spoken with our Chair, Eugene Holland, and he is very pleased to have Comparative Studies 241 included as an elective for the Korean major.  On behalf of the department, we wish you much success with this exciting new program.

If you need a document signed by Professor Holland, please let us know and we will be happy to provide it.

Sincerely,

Marge

Margaret Lynd, PhD
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